
From: Gillian Fennessy
To: Gillian Fennessy
Subject: FW: Goleta Creeks Protection - NZO Public Comment 40
Date: Monday, September 23, 2019 11:31:38 AM

From: sally kitson <sakitson@gmail.com> 
Sent: Saturday, September 21, 2019 8:03 PM
To: Kim Dominguez <kdominguez@cityofgoleta.org>
Subject: Goleta Creeks Protection
 
I support the recommendations made by the Environmental Defense Center and Urban Creeks Council to adopt the
California Coastal Commission’s language for analyzing when the 100-foot setback is feasible for
new developments.   This language was adopted by the County of Santa Barbara in its Coastal Zoning Ordinance
and is in the Eastern Goleta Valley Community Plan. Please direct staff to incorporate the California Coastal
Commission’s language in the New Zoning Ordinance. The New Zoning Ordinance must be consistent with the City’s
goals to maintain, enhance, and restore its precious creeks and waterways.  
--
Sally Kitson
2455 Las Varas Canyon Rd
Goleta, CA 93117
 

NZO PC Hearing #40 

mailto:gfennessy@cityofgoleta.org
mailto:gfennessy@cityofgoleta.org
mailto:sakitson@gmail.com
mailto:kdominguez@cityofgoleta.org

